
  
Troy Crews

From: Tad Cervantes

Sent: Wednesday, June 9, 2021 10:37 AM

To: Troy Crews

Subject: Re: Ft. White Automotive

No | dont

Tad J Cervantes

On Jun 9, 2021, at 9:08 AM, Troy Crews <troy crews@columbiacountyfla.com> wrote:

Tad | have a permit for just an open pole barn at this shop do you need to look at it ?

  


